
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/259/2022-23             Date: 20
th

 February 2023.

 

 

Dear Member,

 

This is to bring to your kind notice that we received a request from Embassy of India, Beijing,

China seeking information on the list of Indian Producers of Natural Menthol, Peppermint Oil and

Mentha Arvensis Flower Oil for export to China. As per the embassy, the intended import is

expected to be around 100 Metric Tons annually for each of the mentioned product.

 

Members interested to export the above-mentioned products to China are requested to inform

the Council accordingly, so that same could be sent to Embassy of India, Beijing, China.

 

Please send your reply at ashwini@iopepc.org; sakshi@iopepc.org by 21
st

 February 2023 EOD.

 

Thanking you,

 

Regards,

Ramesh Kolath

Indian Oilseeds & Produce Export

Promotion Council (IOPEPC)

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan, Nariman Point, Mumbai

India
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